
 

NOTICE….NOTICE….NOTICE 
 

Mason Meal Delivery is going to change! 
 
For the health and well-being of our food service personnel, volunteers, and families, 
Wednesday, March 25, 2020 will be the last day for home meal deliveries.  
 
Mason Consolidated Schools will move to a pick-up only beginning Friday, March 27, 2020 from 
9:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Meal pick-ups will be on Monday, Wednesdays, Fridays from 9:30 to 
noon. To keep cars moving, there will be 2 meal pick-up stations in front of the High School in 
the circle drive. All cars should enter the drive off Dixie Hwy. 
 
Please know it is our plan to continue supplying meals for our families. Know that we 
continually take guidance from the State and will evaluate each day or week as it comes. We 
will do our best to give notice should there be any further changes.  
 
With the “Stay Home, Stay Safe” order from the Governor Whitmer, we have no staff in our 
offices to receive your phone calls. If you wish to be added or removed from the meal 
distribution list, please email ​shaw@eriemason.k12.mi.us​. Any questions about 
enrichment/engagement materials, either printed or electronic, should go directly to the 
teacher or building principal. 
 
Take care all, 
 
Andrew Shaw 
Superintendent 
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